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 The SEC is an organization 

dedicated to serving the College of 

Engineering and all its students. Our 

goal is to serve as a central resource 

for undergraduate students by…

- Fostering st- Fostering strong relationships 

between students, faculty, and 

industry.

- Providing meaningful professional 

development opportunities to 

students.

- Supporting student organizations - Supporting student organizations 

through philanthropy and 

networking.

This year, the SEC created a sub-committee 

of freshmen, led by the Freshman Chair, to 

provide a fresh perspective to the Board, as 

well as to plan events that target the 

freshman class specifically. The eight 

committee members hosted a number of 

events, including study sessions and major 

information sessions. information sessions. We are incredibly 

proud of what they have achieved!

 In March 2018, NAESC held the Engineering Leadership 

Summit (ELS) at Arizona State University. The SEC Executive 

Board travelled to Arizona for four days to meet and exchange 

ideas with other engineering student councils. Additionally, the 

attending councils were treated to industry tours, case study 

competitions, and informative breakout sessions. At the 

conclusion of ELS, there was an awards banquet to 

acknowledge the haacknowledge the hard work of the various engineering student 

councils. As a council, the Student Engineers’ Council at 

Virginia Tech was awarded with Most Outstanding Large 

Council of 2018, a highly prestigious award within NAESC!
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